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From: Peter E.'McGrath
To: Clayton Bushong ?Z'YZ),] ‘

David Sé(vern
Subject: Prowl

I am returning the subject memorandum on Prowl. This memo-
randum, which is in response to Akermen's note of July 8,
1980, needs to be a joint response from EFB and EEB.

The issue of a field monitoring study has to be resolved
and, if required, recommended by EFB. I would like EFB to
reexamine the environmental chemistry data on Prowl before
making any appropriate recommendations. The degree of our
concern with the mobility of Prowl in the environment and
its persistence should be viewed relative to its very low
level for reproductive effects in fish.

—>CC. James Akerman, RD
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